[bookmark: _GoBack]Good morning,
   My truck was prowled overnight. Nothing was missing as I don’t keep anything of value in there. I did call Bothell PD and as i was driving out of the development, there was a strange car with 2 people in it parked just north of Jason and Yana’s house. I did tell the Dispatcher as I was on the phone with her even before I was out of the development.  It appeared to be a black, 2 door car.   
  It seems we have company again, so we all need to be on HIGH alert to protect our homes and neighborhood. 

Gregg Kramer
